
Do you keep sheep or goats? 

Learn how to keep your sheep and goats healthy 

Keeping Your Flocks Healthy is a free course intended for owners of small 
flocks of sheep or herds of goats who wish to learn more about sheep and 
goat disease and ways to prevent them.  These sessions will focus on basic 
nutrition, biosecurity, and disease and parasite management related to small 
flock sheep and goat production 

Saturday March 4th, 2017 
9:30 AM—4:30 PM 

 
The Eagles Hall 
921 First Ave 

Ladysmith, BC 

A $10 per person good faith deposit is required to hold your seat. Everyone showing up will have their deposit re-
turned to them on arrival. The deposits from "no shows" will be donated to a charity to be determined by the organiz-
ing group.  Seats are limited so plan to book early!  Preregistration is required via calling: Penny Stapleton 250-713-
1984 cell Leave name and number if no answer.  Additional info can also can also be requested via email to hollyhill-
farm@telus.net 
 
For more information on this workshop you can also contact Lori Vickers, Regional Agrologist with the BC Ministry of 
Agriculture.  Lori.Vickers@gov.bc.ca or 250-784-2559 
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